
  

 

 

 
INVITATION TO THE PRESENTATION OF 

OrtoFLEX PROJECT 
 

It is our pleasure to invite You to the presentation of the project  
 

OrtoFLEX – Croatian concept of flexible 
manufacturing of customized spinal orthoses  

 
Dear Ms. /Mr., 
 

We are pleased to invite you to a conference on the occasion of the presentation of the project „OrtoFLEX 
- Croatian concept of flexible manufacturing of customized spinal orthoses“, which will be held on 

Wednesday, 27th November 2013 at 11:00 am, Faculty of Mechanical Engineering in Slavonski Brod, 

University of Josip Juraj Strossmayer in Osijek, the Hall, Trg Ivane Brlić Mažuranić 2, Slavonski Brod. 
 

After the conference we invite you to lunch and informal gathering with representatives of the Faculty, 
members of the OrtoFLEX project team, Ministry of Science, Education and Sports, Central Finance and 

Contracting Agency and other project partners and associates from industry.  
 

OrtoFLEX  project, worth over 4.400.000,00 kn (i.e. 578.377,37 EUR), which is co-financed by the 

European Union with 466.562,83 EUR, is one of the best examples of quality networking between science, 
technology and economy which will ultimately contribute to increasing the competitiveness of 

Croatian high-quality products, as well as to those that will use it and ease the spinal pains. Except for 
the purchase of necessary equipment, EU funds will be used for education of scientist, research and 

development of specialized programme solutions for digitalization of spinal area and for modelling of custom 

spinal orthoses. Especially, we must emphasize the importance of our project partners: Medical faculty in 
Osijek and Faculty of Mechanical Engineering and Naval Architecture in Zagreb.   

 
We kindly ask You to confirm your attendance by phone or e-mail, no later than 22nd November 2013. 

 

In anticipation of Your arrival, with respect 
 

prof.dr.sc. Pero Raos 

 
 Contact person 

izv.prof.dr.sc. Tomislav Galeta 
telephone: +385 35 493 439;  

mobile: +385 91 252 85 73 
e-mail: tgaleta@sfsb.hr 

 
 

      

 
Content of this publication is the sole responsibility of Faculty of Mechanical Engineering in Slavonski Brod. 


